
 From: Alenka Figa <afiga@chipublib.org> 

Sent: Thursday, June 5, 2025 3:31 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Michael P Conlon <mconlon@chipublib.org> 

Subject: Book Donation to Merlo Library 

  

Hello Steve, 

  

We are emailing to let you know that the Merlo Branch has accepted a donation of 13 books from a 

community member, Kevin Treski. Kevin was an employee of Wizards of the Coast and had Dungeons 

and Dragons books to donate, and reached out to see if we had a D&D club at the library that would 

accept them. There is a picture of the donated titles attached. At least one title will be sent to Harold 

Washington and added to their circulating collection, and several (right now I'm thinking 6 or 7) will be 

added to Merlo's Teen Reference collection, which can be perused by patrons. I may send some titles to 

other teen collections - let me know if you need to know where all the titles end up. It's going to take a 

bit to go through them and add them all to the catalog. 

  

Thank you and let me know if you need more information, 

  

  

  

Alenka Figa | Teen Librarian 

Chicago Public Library | John Merlo Branch 

644 W Belmont Ave | Chicago, IL | 60657 | 312-744-1139 

Pronouns: they/them 



 



 


